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BOARD OF TRUSTEES APPOINTS AMY JANSSENS TO THE 
FUTURE POSITION OF EXECUTIVE SUPERINTENDENT 
 
The Board of Trustees has tonight approved the future appointment of Amy 
Janssens to the position of Executive Superintendent – Corporate Services & 
Treasurer.  The appointment will follow a retirement announcement from 
Associate Director Jim McKenzie and will be effective six weeks prior to his last 
day at work. 
 
“Although we do not yet have a retirement announcement from Jim, we know 
that day is coming sometime in the next 12 to 18 months,” says Director of 
Education Dan Parr.  “I want to thank Jim for his openness and candor regarding 
his future plans, which has permitted us to do some effective succession planning 
in Corporate Services.” 
 
“The transition will be seamless, as the leadership of this important area of Board 
operations passes from Jim to Amy,” says Mr. Parr. 
 
Mrs. Janssens joined the Board’s Financial Services department in 2005.  In June 
2014, she was appointed to the position of Assistant Superintendent – Corporate 
Services and now has responsibility for Financial Services, Information Services, 
Planning Services, School Support Services and the CLASS Consortium 
operations. 
 
“Amy is an experienced, knowledgeable and trusted member of Executive 
Council and has proven herself ready to assume the full responsibilities of leading 
Corporate Services,” says Carol Bryden, Chair of the Board.  “She has the full 
confidence of both the Board of Trustees and the Director of Education.” 
 
A further announcement will be made, when Mr. McKenzie makes public his 
retirement plans. 
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